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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2272 designates any person who contributes to the Oklahoma Public Employees Retirement 

System as a deputy sheriff or county jailer who was hired after November 1, 2020 as hazardous 

duty members. Hazardous duty members receive increased retirement and pension benefits. 

Benefits are calculated using a 2.5 percent per year multiplier for the first 20 years of service and 

2 percent per year multiplier for service in excess of 20 years. The measure also provides full 

retirement benefits to the surviving spouse or children or any deputy sheriffs and jailers, 

employed on or after November 1, 2020, who is killed or mortally wounded during the 

performance of their job duties.  


